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Comments: As a resident of La Plata County and season pass holder at Purgatory Ski Resort, I am writing to

urge the USFS to very carefully review Purgatory's planned Ice Creek Pod expansion. This development could

potentially bring great harm to lynx habitat as well as negatively impact the reintroduction of the very rare

Colorado cutthroat trout to the upper East Hermosa Creek Basin. Alternative expansion options must be

thoroughly examined as well. With climate change already affecting endangered and threatened species we can't

afford to make a mistake. Thank you.                Mary Grizzard


